From:
Sent: 11 March 2019 14:50

To: Planning

Subject: objection to planning application 2018/3951/P - 35 Pratt Street

Attachments: 35 Pratt Street 20183951P Request to Reject.docx

Dear Matthew,

Thank you for your reply.

I would like to object to the application 2018/3951/P - 35 Pratt Street. Please see the attached 2 page letter that I request be passed onto the council, I do not wish to speak but as a homeowner at 35 Pratt Street I request my view to be considered before a decision is made.

Please confirm receipt and let me know if there is anything else you require for my objection to be considered? Please also contact me with the decision made and the reasons for it.

Kind Regards

Tim

From: "Dempsey, Matthew" < Matthew.Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk on behalf of Planning Planning@camden.gov.uk

Date: Monday, 25 February 2019 at 12:02

To:

Cc: Democratic Servs < DemocraticServs@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: RE: Correct email address for Committee Deputations by email

Dear Tim,

Thanks for your e-mail. Please send any representation to planning applications to planning@camden.gov.uk or visit the Council website, where you can make a representation online,

here: http://planningrecords.camden.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer17/GeneralSearch.aspx (Use the reference number in the search field)

Please note, not all applications are heard by the Planning Committee, however; should you make a representation on an application that is going to Committee, the Council will notify you of the date and any necessary procedures / protocols to be aware of.

Any other queries about planning matters, please contact the team here?

Kind regards, Matthew

Matthew Dempsey

Planning Technician

London Borough of Camden Telephone: 0207 974 3862



From: Tim Medley

Sent: 24 February 2019 12:20

To: Democratic Servs < <u>DemocraticServs@camden.gov.uk</u>>; Planning < <u>Planning@camden.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: Correct email address for Committee Deputations by email

Hi,

Is the correct email address to send written deputations for planning committee meetings? Please respond with the correct address.

I wish to comment on the a planning application to turn a commercial building from A3 to A5 usage (2018/3951/P - 35 Pratt Street).

I am not sure if the email should be democratic.services@camden.gov.uk or planning@camden.gov.uk

Regards

Tim